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Chris Cabot recused himself in the Village Center Estates Major Subdivision Phase 2 discussion 

due to the fact he is a direct abutter of the proposed project. 

Preliminary Review – Village Center Estates Subdivision – Phase 2 

Jeffrey Read, P.E. of Sevee & Maher Engineers presented an updated sketch plan for Phase 2 of 

the Village Center Estates Subdivision on behalf of Construction Aggregate, Inc to the Board. 

 

Gary Bahlkow requested a Site Walk of the Village Center Estates Subdivision – Phase 2 area. 

 


